
COPY. Dr. Hi.

Office of the Dean

June 2, 1944

Dear Dr. Getting:
Thank you for your letter.

Sincerely yours,

C. Sidney Purwell, M.D.
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I hope that this will solve the problem both for us 
and for you and I am very grateful for your continued 
interest and. help.

HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL 
Boston, Hass.

Dr. Vlado A. Getting 
Department of Public Health 
State House
Boston, Massachusetts

I have talked with Dr. Hinton and I can report 
to you now that it has been possible to make other arrange­
ments with regard to space for the summer, 
not have to disturb Dr 
autumn.

so that we will 
. Hinton's arrangements until early


